Faith in Our Families

Kid’s Club Update!

Dear parents,

Thank you for all you have done to help your child participate in Kid’s Club so far this year! We really
love seeing how excited the students are about being able to choose a prize and how thoughtful they
are about what they choose. The teachers have also stated that the kids love it! If you haven’t
participated yet and would like to join, it’s not too late!

Kid's Club is a fun way to encourage weekend Mass attendance with your child(ren). Modeled after
the public library summer reading program, kids record their Mass attendance on a simple form and
turn it in for their choice of prizes (ex. faith inspired books, jewelry, music, etc). Only weekend Masses
count. Families will fill in columns at their own pace and attendance at any church counts. Students in
ALL grades are welcome and encouraged to participate. To join, simply start filling out the Kid's Club
form! Ways to get one are listed below. Instructions are on the form.

NEW FORMS are available for when you fill up your first one! Here’s how to get one:

e Your child can get a form anytime from their teacher
e Paper copies are available in the kiosk by the school office
e You can print at home using the pdf on our webpage:

stmaryhc.org/school > Faith & Service > Faith in Our Families

GRAND PRIZE RAFFLE
For each column completed in columns 3-9, your child will receive 1 entry (per column) into the raffle
for grand prizes. Three winners will be chosen at random, each having an option to choose a prize.
Only one prize winner per family. Grand prizes include $50 gift cards to:

e Helium Trampoline Park

e Marcus Movie Theater

e Stonefire Pizza

e New Berlin Bowl

e Moorland Golf Center for Mini Golf

Final day to turn in forms: May 20
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of us!

Rebekah Barrette: rebekahlL.kraus@gmail.com or 414-333-6425

Martin Devaney: devaney@protonmail.com




